
    
 

STAFF REPORT TO COUNCIL                   Report No: PW-202310 
 
May 13, 2019       
 
From: Timothy Wright, Director of Public Works 
 
RE:  Award of RFP2023-12 Dominion St South Bridge Replacement 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Recommended Motion: 
 
THAT Council receives staff report PW-202310 Award of RFP2023-12 Dominion St South Bridge 
Replacement 
 
AND THAT Council authorizes the Mayor and Clerk to enter into an agreement with HP 
Engineering for $42,447.00 for the detailed design and construction management of the 
Dominion St South Structure 
 
Background / Analysis:  
The structure was first identified in the regular bridge reporting in 2019 as needing attention 
and subsequent detailed condition reports revealed that the structure needs replacement. To 
get the best pricing HP Engineering will conduct the geotechnical investigation and complete 
the design by the end of summer 2023. The updated cost estimate and detailed schedule will 
be provided to the council in late 2023 along with a request to tender the construction work 
early so that the Township can get the best possible pricing from the industry. 
 
 
Alternatives: 
N/A 
 
 
Financial Implications: 
The Township received interest from other firms but only one bid was submitted for $42,822.00 
the budget for this work is $200,000.00.  The remainder of the budget will be used for 
construction management to prepare for full construction in 2024. 
 

Attachments & Relevant Legislation: 

HP Engineering financial and Technical Proposal 



 
Others Consulted:   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
___________________________________              
Reviewed and Approved by: 
Sarah Huskinson, CAO/Clerk 
 


